

Prishtinë, 27.06.2024

Dear Mr. Narayanan and Mr. Maduell,

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the extraordinary experience at the Global Wealth Conference this past May. This event was a beacon of enlightenment in the ever-evolving landscape of wealth and prosperity.

The gathering of global leaders and experts dedicated to tackling critical issues in wealth management, sovereign wealth funds, and pension funds was nothing short of inspirational. The discussions provided a treasure trove of innovative strategies and sustainable solutions, propelling us towards a brighter economic future.

The knowledge imparted was immense. Each session was a goldmine of advanced investment techniques and emerging global finance trends, essential for mastering the intricacies of wealth management and securing enduring prosperity.

The networking opportunities were unparalleled. Interacting with industry leaders and peers fortified professional bonds and unveiled new collaborative prospects. The vibrant exchange of ideas and best practices is a catalyst for progress and innovation in our field.

A heartfelt thank you to the team and organisers of the Global Wealth Conference. Your unwavering dedication and meticulous efforts ensured the event's resounding success.

A heartfelt thank you,

Emanuel Bajra

Chairman, Kosovo Pension Savings Trust

Member of Kosovo Sovereign Fund Working Group

